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October 18, 2016 

 

Kaspar Broadcasting Co. Inc. 

P.O. Box 545 

Frankfort, IN   46041 

     Re: W232CP (FX), Noblesville, IN 

      Kaspar Broadcasting Co. Inc. 

      Facility Identification Number:  155792 

      Special Temporary Authority 

      BSTA-20160810ABT 

Dear Licensee: 

 

This is in reference to the request filed August 10, 2016 on behalf of Kaspar Broadcasting Co. 

Inc. (“Kaspar”).  Kaspar filed license application BLFT-20160505AFQ on May 5, 2016, 

indicating that the translator had been constructed per construction permit BMPFT-

20150902AAS, but was operating with reduced power of 50 watts (0.050 kW).   FCC staff 

requested the current Special Temporary Authority (STA) filing for continued operation on 

Channel 285 (using the new call sign W285FC) in this manner.1     

  

The STA request for continued reduced power operation IS GRANTED.   Kaspar must use 

whatever means are necessary to protect workers and the public from radiofrequency exposure in 

excess of the Commission's exposure guidelines.  See 47 CFR § 1.1310.  

 

This authority expires on April 16, 2017, or the date that license application BLFT-

20160505AFQ is dismissed, whichever is earlier.. 
 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Dale Bickel 

       Senior Engineer 

       Audio Division 

       Media Bureau 

 

cc: John Garziglia  (via e-mail only)  

                                                 
1  On September 13, 2016, the staff granted construction permit BPFT-20160824AAR for operation on Channel 286.  

That permit has not yet been implemented. 
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